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39th Session of the Universal Periodic Review
Review of Thailand – 10 November 2021
Statement by the Democratic Socialist Republic of Sri Lanka

Madam President, 

Sri Lanka extends a warm welcome to the delegation of Thailand and appreciates the presentation made. 
We appreciate Thailand’s efforts at protecting and promoting human rights, guided by the principle of sustainability. Notable among these efforts are the adoption of the 4th National Human Rights Plan, measures taken to advance universal health coverage, and prioritization of the protection of the rights and welfare of children through a multidisciplinary approach.
We also commend Thailand for its advances in poverty eradication, its prompt response to the COVID-19 emergency and for the inclusive measures taken to fight the pandemic with particular attention to the mental health of persons with disabilities and youth.
While recognizing the significant progress already achieved, Sri Lanka recommends that Thailand:

1. Further strengthens measures to advance the rights of children with disabilities; 

2. Continues efforts at human-centred development, including through the 13th National Economic and Social Development Plan (2023-2030);

3. Further promotes the rights of migrant workers by guaranteeing their access to essential services.
We wish the friendly nation of Thailand success in its UPR engagement. 
